The Presidents Corner

October 15th 2019

As you may know, we had two rallies this fall. Both had good turnouts with the fall scenery bursting with color, especially in Moab. Good times were had by all, even though we had a couple breakdowns, but with bush fixes, we managed to get out without a tow.

It is already time to think about booking Campsites for next year. Several of us have already booked for Moab in October 2020 and thinking of a rally/gathering in Buena Vista, Co in mid September. Please contact me at donphelps1949@gmail.com if either of these appeals to you. Time is of the essence!

We look forward to seeing everyone back at Happy Trails for another exciting season beginning in November with a series of trails all planned out.

Don't forget to mark your calendars for our first club potluck and meeting November 8^{th} 2019 at NC-I at 5:00 PM

Don Phelps-Club President